
Proceedings of the Board of Review – Adjourn to a Later Date 

City of Weyauwega 

Thursday, May 25, 2023      
 

 

The Board of Review meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm by Paul Buchholz at the 

Weyauwega Municipal Building Council Chambers, roll call was taken.  Members present: Paul 

Buchholz, Keith Najdowski, Nick Gunderson, Kaitlyn Appleby and Holly King. Also present 

was City Clerk Rebecca Loehrke.     

 

The Chairman noted that the meeting was called to order for the purpose to adjourn to a later 

date due to the assessment role not being ready at this time.  

 

The Board of Review will be rescheduled and properly noticed once the assessment roll is 

complete.  

 

Motion Najdowski, second Appleby, to adjourn at 6:01 p.m. Motion carried with all “ayes”. 

   

 

 

Rebecca Loehrke  

City Clerk  


